GENERAL ADMINISTRATION DIVISION
Report No. 1A

OGDENSBURG CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT
OGDENSBURG, NEW YORK

SUBIJECT: OFA Back to School Night “A Little Something Extra Pantry”
DATE: June 3, 2019

REASON FOR BOARD CONSIDERATON:

To inform and seek approval from the Board of Education for a
proposed event at OFA for all district families in August 2019.

FACTS AND ANALYSIS:

The OFA “A Little Something Extra Pantry” would like to sponsor a
“Back to School Night” for district students and their families on
August 20, 2019 from 5:30pm-8:00pm. OFA teacher, Mrs. Hillary
Skelly, will be present to describe the event and answer any
questions the Commissioners may have. Attached, please find a

description of the event and a flyer that will be distributed to all
district families.

RECOMMENDED ACTION:

No action necessary — Information only.

APPROVED FOR PRESENTATION TO THE BOARD:
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HILLARY SKELLY

PANTRY ORGANIZER
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OGDENSBURG CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS

1100 STATE STREET
OGDENSBURG, NY 13669

June 3, 2019

Dear Ogdensburg City School District
Board of Education Membexrs,

Qur district and its pantry, A Little Something Extra, are always
looking for opportunities to support our students and the
community at large. This Summer, the pantry would like to host a
“Back to School Night”. On August 20, 2019, the pantry will
arrange an evening to bring school and community together and
get students and parents excited about the coming school year.
Through the generosity of community businesses and individuals,
we plan to offer free haircuts by local licensed hairdressers. We
hope to provide a minimum of 150 book bags packed with grade
specific school supplies to our students. School and community
resources, such as county health, Reality Check, and McKinney-
Vento Mentors, will be available to parents and students. Finally,
we hope to provide some fun activities for our students, including
bounce houses and some delicious eats and treats. Please support
our mission to support every district student and make the
2019/2020 school year, the best yet.

Sincerely,

Hillary Skelly



“A Little Something Extra”,

OFA’s school run pantry, is hosting a

Back to School Night!

August 20, 2019 5:30 - 8:00
OFA Main Entrance

i district wants all ()f'()l.')' students to be excited about school
and ready for day #1!

e Free Back to School Supplies
e Free Back to School Haircuts
e Free Treats and Eats

e Free Bounce House Admission

(Children should be accompanied by an adult)

e Assistance with Applications for
Free & Reduced Lunch

e Community Health Representatives

e And More!




